7/27/2016
{{givenName}}{{surname}}
{{address}}
Dear {{salutation}} {{surname}},
It’s time to renew your Hearing Aid Battery club membership! Please call our office to renew your membership and continue receiving the many benefits of being a battery club member!

As a reminder, you save up to 30% on all battery purchases with the Battery club membership. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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{{signer_firstname}} {{signer_lastname}} {{signer_qualifications}}
{{signer_jobTitle}}






